September 27, 19c4

Docket Ne. 50-341

The Letroit Edison company
ATTH: Wayne H. Jens
Vice President
Nuclear Operations
€400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gen*lemen:

This letter confirms the receipt of both Duke Power's “"Fermi 2 - Final
Assessment of Construction” repcrt and Detroit Edison's "Fermi 2 Response
to Reconmendations from the Duke Power Company Final Assessment of
Construction”™ report.

Region IIl will review these reports, particularly your responses to the
Duke Power recommendations. Region III will also perform onsite inspec-
tions to verify the adequacy and implementation of your responses.
Should any area of disagreement occur, we will informi you in a timely
manner,

If you have any questions, please contact R. C. Knop (312-790=5547)
of my staff.

Sincerely,
Ortgtnal &toned

JCLW.’ ’U. “..‘ lvl-

James G. Keppler
Regignal Administrator

cc: L.P. Bregni, Licensing

Engineer

P.A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department

Resident Inspector, RIII

Ronald Callen, Michigan
Public Serviee Commission

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.

cc w/cys of DECo & Duke Pwr Rpts:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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